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21 February 2024 

Mr Graham Quirk 
Panel Chair 
Brisbane 2032 Olympic and Paralympic venue review 
Via email: venuereviewfeedback@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Quirk, 

RE: Review of the Brisbane 2032 Olympic and Paralympic venue Master Plan 

The Queensland Chapter of the Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA) appreciates the 
opportunity to provide feedback for the review of 2032 Games venues.  AILA champions quality design for 
public open spaces, stronger communities and greater environmental stewardship. With our members, we 
anticipate and develop a leading position on issues of concern in the industry. 

AILA supports the Queensland Government's plans to deliver a climate-positive Brisbane 2032 Olympic and 
Paralympic Games and applauds the vision of the Games to leave a legacy that will unite communities and 
foster long-term benefits. However, it is important to hold all impacts of the 2032 Games to account and 
ensure all actions are in keeping with these visions. 
 
Each venue shall impact the community it sits in, we need to ensure that these impacts are positive ones, 
commensurate with the size of the impact.  This is our opportunity to showcase Queensland and draw 
people into lifelong healthy choices with access to new sporting venues, public spaces and carbon friendly 
transport. 

Landscape architects are leading the way in Climate Positive Design and will play an important role in 
delivering a Climate Positive Olympics and Paralympics in 2032 and creating a strong legacy for the region. 
As such, the AILA community has developed the AILA 2032 Olympic and Paralympic Games Priorities to 
guide our members, stakeholders and decision makers towards this goal. Please find attached the AILA’s 
2032 Games priorities which focus on the following four key areas: 

• Good Design Games 
• Climate Positive Games 
• Green and Blue Games 
• Well Connected Games 

We would welcome any further opportunities to discuss these priorities as part of this review. Please 
contact Melanie West, AILA Queensland Chapter Manager on 0417 666 622 or melanie.west@aila.org.au  

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Tessa Leggo 
Queensland Chapter President 
Australian Institute of Landscape Architects 
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